

TOWN OF NATICK Office of the Town Clerk www.natickma.org

January 17, 2018

Ms. Patricia Sciarra Chair, Town Republican Committee 1 Steven Circle Natick, MA 01760

Via Mail and email

Dear Patty,

Nancy Northgrave's term as a member of the Board of Registrars expired in 2017. In accordance with Massachusetts General Law Chapter 51, Sections 15-25 (http://www.mass.gov/legis/laws/mgl/51-15.htm), the Town Republican Committee is requested to submit a list of three names of potential candidates for this position to the Board of Selectmen within 45 days of receipt of this letter. The Board will be taking this up at their meeting on Tuesday, March 5, 2018.

The member will be appointed for a 3-year term which will expire 2020. The appointment will be effective immediately upon taking the oath of office.

Please don't hesitate to call if you have any questions or would like additional information regarding the Board of Registrars. Thank you in advance for your prompt attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

cc: Mr. Jonathan Freedman (via e-mail)

Ms. Nancy Northgraves (via e-mail)

Ms. Patricia O'Neil (via e-mail)

Mr. William Chenard (via e-mail)